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	April 2020


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 200327018
Thank you for your in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
Is it possible for us to request the first prison reception numbers for people sentenced to: 

•
Three months or less 

•
Four months or less if possible

For every quarter in the last year for which the data is available?
Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided it in the attached Table 1, which shows first receptions for those sentenced to 'three months or less' and 'between three months and four months', October 2018 to September 2019 (latest currently available); England & Wales.
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